Gloucester County Library Commission
at the Gloucester County Library System/Swedesboro Branch
1442 Kings Highway
Swedesboro, NJ 08085

Telephone Poll Meeting
March 25, 2020

The meeting was cancelled due to the Coronavirus.

Mr. DiLisciandro, Ms. Ragonese, Mr. Flaherty, Mr. Michael and Ms. Reahm verbally
approved the March 2020 Bills List, via a telephone poll as allowed in the by-laws. Mr.
Alice and Mr. Barnes were also contacted. Mr. DiLisciandro came to the library and
signed the certification sheet.

Next meeting: Wednesday, April 22, 202020 at 5:00 p.m. via telephone poll due
to the Coronavirus
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